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Liza Wimbish
Spring 2021 Minigrant

Research and Website Renewal Outcome

I requested a Miller Arts Scholars Minigrant Award to purchase artbooks for research and

to renew my website services and domain. As projected in my minigrant proposal, I was able to

fulfil the scope of my project, and I purchased the books and website subscriptions as initially

planned. Though I’m still waiting on a few books to be delivered, as I endeavor into my thesis

next year, my newly expanded collection will significantly enhance my creative research

practice. In addition to the supplemental essays in the books, all of the visual contents in the

books are sources that will propel my thinking forward. As I reflect on the work I’ve made this

year with the help of Miller Arts Scholars, I think my recent work has manifested in ways that

subconsciously reflect my own looking as it pertains to engaging with other artworks, so I’m

interested to see how I can continue to cultivate my practice with the help of these artbooks.

Ultimately, with my fourth year thesis ahead of me, the minigrant allowed me to purchase

artbooks that are the catalyst of my embryonic thesis project.

Furthermore, in terms of renewing my website, the minigrant allowed me to continue

presenting my work on an online platform without being hindered by the cost—which is

extremely helpful. My work, resume, and bio are all housed at www.lizawimbish.com, and I was

able to renew it and continue using my website provider’s editing services. I recently updated my

website to feature a sampling of my recent work, and I included a few screenshots below to

contextualize.

http://www.lizawimbish.com
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